February 26, 2022

From: Vice Admiral Tom Kilcline, U. S. Navy (Retired)
Subject: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION for Ms. Michele Weslander Quaid

Ms. Michele Weslander Quaid has my strongest possible recommendation to represent
California's 24th District in the U.S. Congress.

I first met Michele in 2003 when we were classmates in the Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff
CAPSTONE program. She is one of the most collaborative and connected people I have had the pleasure
to know. Michele’s intellect and energy have propelled her to the highest levels in her profession while
her thoughtfulness and integrity set the best possible example for her team, peers, and seniors
alike. Rarely do you find someone who understands the folks on the front lines, the people who support
them, and the technology that makes all of them successful. Michele combines all these traits into a
candidate who is needed in Congress, where her solid judgment and character will make a positive
difference!

Michele’s keen mind, leadership skills, integrity, and unswerving devotion to her constituents
make her the ideal candidate for Congress. Don’t miss this opportunity to elect the best.

. J. KILCLINE



